
   
 

   
 

Mac’s Notes  

January 22, 2024 

 

Dear Scottie Families, 

On Tuesday, February 6, from 6:00-7:00 PM, we will host a tour of our program for prospective families. 

If you and/or your children are interested in volunteering to facilitate a tour, answer questions, etc., please 

respond to this email and indicate which language (s) you are comfortable communicating in with our 

guests. 

Many Thanks for your willingness to represent our school community. 

Seattle Special Education PTSA 

I encourage families of students served with an IEP and SDI to connect with other families within Seattle 

Public Schools. Here is a link to the Seattle Special Education PTSA.  

 

Scottie Café Menu 

 

• Please click here to view on our website. 
 

This Week: 

 

• Monday, January 22: General PTA Meeting on zoom and in person at McDonald from 6:00-7:30 

pm. 

• Tuesday, January 23: 8:30 AM: Lockdown Drill (our first lockdown drill of the year, we practice 

this by ensuring all students are in a room, clear from the hallways and restrooms, lock doors, 

close blinds, cover windows, keep voices and lights off and stay away from doors and windows. 

The drill is released when a staff member unlocks the door, turns on the lights and let students 

and staff know we are all-clear to return to instruction---5 minutes or less). 

• Saturday, January 27: SPS Enrollment Fair at the John Stanford Center for Educational 

Excellence from 10 am to 2 pm (Ms. Poff and I will host a McDonald International table with 

information for prospective families). 

 

 

 

Attached HIMS Open House Flyer for rising 5th graders 

 

 

 

 

https://seattlespecialeducationptsa.org/
https://mcdonaldes.seattleschools.org/resources/school-meals/
https://zoom.us/j/91015321210?pwd=UEtXb3RFQXdYTHhRYzJVQTBBZjJsUT09#success

